
TOWN OF FARMINGTON 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
The regular Town Board meeting set for March 25th, 2025, has been 
rescheduled to March 26th, 2025, at 7 p.m., and the meeting for June 
24th, 2025, has been rescheduled to June 25th, 2025, at 7 p.m.  Both 
meetings will still take place at the Farmington Town Hall. 
 
By order of the Town Board. 
 
Michelle Finley MMC, RMC 
Farmington Town Clerk 
 
 
 


